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Comments: I do not support any closures or regulations on snowmobiling in the forest. These limitations are only

hampering the public's access to recreation in the name of environmentalism with very little proof that there is

any real clear danger to the environment. I would like to see proof provided that there has been a serious threat

to any animals especially the grizzly. We know the grizzly population is increasing in this area at an alarming

rate. I do not support putting them or wolverines concerns above the right of the taxpayer to use the land. All the

forest service seems to do is close more and more access to motorized vehicles in the forest. They don't

maintain anything and then when the fires come they rip through because all the roads that used to be decent fire

breaks are all overgrown and provide no breaks or positions to stop fires. In any case what harm could a snow

machine possibly do. 

 

I'm asking for a longer comment period. Show us science backed evidence that snow machines are causing

harm to the environment. Better maps would be nice to show what the proposed plan is compared to what's

already available. 

 

Ultimately this is public land and we should be able to use it for recreation especially in the frickin winter when

any tracks we make diss appear. Absolutely obsured the amount of access the forest service is limiting. 


